
WINDSOR AREA PLAN 

Area Planning: Windsor 
 

The City of Oklahoma City’s recently adopted comprehensive plan, planokc, recommends the creation of small area 
plans for neighborhoods and districts throughout the community. The Area Planning effort will give City staff a chance to 
see and understand what’s working, what’s not working and why in specific areas across the city. This project is part of a 
broader effort to revitalize Oklahoma City’s urban neighborhoods and commercial districts by combining public 
resources with ongoing private investment. The Area Planning initiative is based on these key principles of livability that 
were adopted with planokc: 

• Develop great places that attract people and catalyze new development and innovation. 
• Develop a transportation system that works for everyone. 
• Ensure stable, safe, attractive and vibrant neighborhoods. 
• Build an urban environment that facilitates a culture of health and wellness. 

Stakeholders Needed 

As part of the Area Planning process the City is assembling a “Stakeholder Group” of active community members to 
provide feedback throughout the planning process. City staff estimates that the Stakeholder Group will meet three times 
over approximately a six-month period. Please contact Ken Bryan if you or your designee would be willing to participate 
as a member of the Stakeholder Group for the Windsor Area Plan. 

Ken Bryan, Senior Planner, ken.bryan@okc.gov  297-2574 

Project Timeframe 
• Initiate project early fall 2015 
• Anticipated project duration: 9 months 

Project Location 
The Windsor Area Plan study area is a roughly 3.9-square mile area centered on the NW 23rd Street commercial corridor. 
The study area, shown below, includes portions of Wards 2, 3, and 6 and is bounded by I-44 on the east, the OKC-
Bethany city limits on the west, NW 16th Street on the south, and NW 36th Street on north. 
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